
1617-0870A Term Partnership Agreements for Housing Capital 
Programme Major Works  

A meet the buyer event has been scheduled for Contractors to find out more details 
in regards to a procurement exercise to be undertaken for a Term Partnership 
Agreement for Housing Capital Programme Major Works 

The meet the buyer event is open to all suppliers that would like to understand more 
about this exciting contract opportunity. 

Venue Details: Islington Assembly Hall, Upper Street, London N1 2UD 

Date: Tuesday 27th June 2017 

Time: 11:00am – 2:30pm 

Towards the end of 2017 Islington Council’s Housing Department shall commence a 
large procurement exercise to appoint partnering contractors to help deliver its major 
refurbishment projects to its housing stock from April 2019 onwards. 

The contract is likely to be up to 10 years long and valued at approximately 
£300million, which will potentially be split between three (3) contractors. 

The Head of Islington’s Capital Programme is holding this event to discuss this 
forthcoming procurement opportunity in more detail but, more importantly, would 
welcome the chance to exchange ideas and views on the best methods to deliver the 
project from the prospective of contractors and potential partners. If you think you 
might have an interest in bidding for this work we would encourage you to attend. 

We are inviting individual organisations to attend this event. Attending delegates will 
be given a presentation on the Council’s vision for new the partnerships. Delegates 
will also have the opportunity to meet and ask questions to key council staff from the 
delivery team as well as networking with other contractors. 

The closing date for registration is 12 noon, Monday 26th June 2017 

Please complete the registration form and return it via the London Tenders Portal. 
For catering purposes we do require interested parties to return registration forms to 
attend this event. 

Registration is for the meet the buyer event only.  This is not an invitation to tender 
or Contract Notice.  Providers will be required to respond to the Contract Notice 
separately when advertised to express their interest. 

 


